
Dear Resident,

We would like to let you know 
about proposals for new affordable 
homes on the corner of Avenue 
Park Road.

The site is on disused land to 
the south of Thurlow Park Road, 
bordered by Avenue Park Road  
and Tulse Hill station.

The proposal will provide 75 
genuinely affordable homes for 
local people, in buildings ranging 
from 5 to 7 storeys in height. New 

www.avenue park road.co.uk

communal spaces, pedestrian and 
cycle paths will also be provided. 

Metropolitan Thames Valley Housing 
provide affordable housing and have 
a successful track record in the area.

Come Along and Meet Us

If you would like to speak to us in 
person, we will be at:

Elmgreen School, SE27 9BZ
From 6.30-8.30pm 
on 5th December



Find Out More and Tell Us What  
You Think! 

If you would like to find out more 
and provide your feedback on  
the proposals, please visit the 
project website: 

www.avenue park road.co.uk

www.avenueparkroad.co.uk   

We would welcome your feedback 
before 14th of December. 

If you need a paper copy of the 
material on the website, just let us 
know and we will post it out to you. 

Get in Touch 

E: consultation@iceniprojects.com

M: 07795 614 307


